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CHINESE NEW YEAR 

To celebrate Chinese New Year we will 

be taking all children from Years 1-6 to 

My Shanghai in North Shields for an all 

you can eat buffet on Monday 7th 

February. Letters have been sent home 

with permission slips which will need to 

be signed and handed back into school 

by Monday if you would like your child 

to attend. 

Children in Early Years will be sharing a 

takeout banquet this Friday! 

        

CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health 

Week. On Friday 11th February the 

school will be taking part in Dress to 

Express! Every child in school is unique 

and important and we would like the 

children to be able to express 

themselves by coming to school dressed 

in whatever they would like to wear!  



                                                                                     

                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE BANK 

HOLIDAY 

This Year the Queen is celebrating her 

Platinum Jubilee. In light of this there has 

been an extra bank holiday added in June. 

As the school is already closed for the 

holidays when this bank holiday takes place 

we have been allocated an extra bank 

holiday date on which to close the school, 

therefore the school will be closed on 

Monday 6th June 2022.  

SWIMMING 

After half term we have arranged 

more slots for swimming lessons.  

On Mondays we will take Year 3 in 

the afternoon.  

On Wednesdays we will take Years 1 

& 2. This will be split into two groups 

and we will take half the class one 

week and half the next.  

Year 4 will continue to attend on a 

Thursday.  

We kindly ask for a £2 contribution 

to help pay for costs. Thank you 

SPEED AWARENESS! 

Can we please remind all parents 

that there is a speed limit when 

entering the school. We are seeing 

parents driving at excessive speeds 

and this is highly dangerous for 

children and adults in and around 

the school. Thank you.  



 

 

 

 

 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Swimming for Year 4 

• Every Monday – Swimming Year 3 

• Every Wednesday – Swimming Years 1 & 2 

• Monday 7th February – My Shanghai 

Chinese 

• Friday 11th February – Dress to Express! 

• Monday 14th February – Valentine’s Day 

Disco 

• Friday 18th February 2022 – Green Trip 

• Friday 18th February 2022 – 28th February 

2022- Spring mid-term 

• Wednesday 2nd March – School closing at 

1:30pm 

• Friday 13th May – 15th May 2022 – 

Dukeshouse Wood Residential Trip 

• 6th June – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


